
 
 
Hello, 
 
Im a property manager in Lane county Eugene OR. 
Please Oppose HB 2004-A. This is a terrible bill that will hurt landlords and innocent 
tenants who will be 
evicted due to actions of their roommates needlessly giving them a poor rental history. 
 
Thank you for considering, 
Edene 

 


